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panels, performed, presented scholarly papers, mentored students, and volunteered for
many organizational initiatives.

In honor of Dr. Jolaosho, a passionate advocate and mentor for vulnerable students, the
Omotayo Jolaosho Memorial Scholarship Fund has been established to provide
scholarship support for vulnerable USF students. Contributions to the scholarship fund can
be made here.

Obituary prepared by faculty in the School of Interdisciplinary Global Studies.

See obituary in full

Super Students and Amazing Alumni!

USF Grad Pursues Degree in the UK
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Rhianna “Annie” Sullivan, who graduated from USF in the
summer of 2020 with a B.A. in Anthropology, is currently
pursuing an M.Sc. in Human Osteology and Funerary
Archaeology at the University of Sheffield in the United
Kingdom. She remembers her time at USF as both fun and
educational, including her education abroad trip to
Transylvania in the summer of 2019 for Dr. Jonathan
Bethard’'s Medieval Cemetery and Funerary Excavation
field school. That's where, she reports, she found her
passion for archaeology, fieldwork, and human osteology. At the University of Sheffield,
she spends most of her time in the osteology lab, just like she did at USF, and she has
been learning even more about the human skeleton by taking a human dissection class
focused on musculoskeletal anatomy — a rare opportunity for archaeology students. She
says she even wears a lab coat. She says that the best part of her classes at Sheffield so
far has been the progressive, inclusive, and interdisciplinary content. She says: “I'm so
glad that my professors and friends at USF encouraged me to pursue graduate school,
and I'm excited to see what the future holds.”
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USF Alumna Continues on to Emory

When Alexandra Vanegas first started at USF in the fall of 2017, she was pursuing a
degree in Social Work. However, after taking a Cultural Anthropology class in her first
semester she fell in love. She immediately switched her major to Anthropology and, as
she says, she “Never looked back.” She says: “When she | graduated in Fall 2020, | knew
| wanted to apply the holistic nature of anthropology into the field of public health. Getting
into the Hubert Department of Global Health at Emory University allows me to acquire a
global perspective on the topic of public health. My concentration focuses on infectious
diseases around the globe and how to address them appropriately and efficiently. | hope
with the pursuit of my Masters of Public Health degree in Global Health this Fall 2021 | am
able to apply the intersectionality of anthropology into the field of public health. | am very
excited for this next chapter of my life at the Rollins School of Public Health at Emory
University.”

Our Students are Moving On

Three of Dr. Robert H. Tykot's PhD students graduated in 2020 (Jose Pena, Kirsten
Verostick, and Gianpiero Caso) and two MA students in spring 2021 (McKenna Douglass,
Anastasia Temkina). Two PhD students currently are doing field research, in Romania
(Aurelian Tafani) and in Mexico (Leslie Goldman).

Other graduates include:


https://usf.to/jolaosho
/arts-sciences/departments/school-of-interdisciplinary-global-studies/documents/omotayo_jolaosho_obituary.pdf
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Research Collaborations Between Faculty
and Graduate Students

Lende, Casper, Hoyt and Collura Collaborate on Research

Daniel Lende, along with graduate students Breanne Casper, Kaleigh Hoyt, and Gino
Collura published an open-access article in Frontiers of Psychology entitled "Elements of
Neuroanthropology." Bree and Kaleigh are current PhD students and in Gino graduated a
few years ago. This article describes nine elements that outline how to do
neuroanthropology research.

Read More

Research


https://www.frontiersin.org/articles/10.3389/fpsyg.2021.509611/full




Aerial view of North Port St. Joe showing all the homes thastill have blue tarps covering
their roofs that blew off during Hurricane Michael (a category 5 storm) in 2018.

Visit our website!
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